
 

 

 

 

EARLY CHILDHOOD ACCESS CONSORTIUM FOR EQUITY 

MEETING NOTICE 

In accordance with the Illinois Open Meetings Act, the Illinois Board of Higher 
Education hereby gives notice that the Early Childhood Access Consortium for Equity 
will meet on Monday, April 24, 2023, at 10:00 am at Illinois State University, Bone 
Student Center, Brown Ballroom III, 200 N University St, Normal, IL 61761. 

Agenda and/or any other pertinent materials will be available for downloading on 
the ECACE website at https://www.ecace.org and the Board’s website at 
https://www.ibhe.org or at the Board office located at 1 North Old State Capitol 
Plaza, Suite 333, Springfield, Illinois. 

Those who would like to make a public comment can register one of the following 
ways:  

1. Click this link.  
2. Visit https://www.ecace.org and follow the links to the Upcoming Meetings 

section.  
3. Register in-person at the meeting. 
4. Use the QR code below. 
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